[bookmark: _GoBack]Good evening Class of 2017, the Herff Jones deadline to order cap and gowns, as well as graduation announcements, is December 22nd.   You can place your order online by going to highschool.herffjones.com.  Please remember that deadline again is December 22nd for all orders.  Thank you and have a good evening.

